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TUESDAYS & WEDNESDAYS
@ CAIS BUTTERFLY VALLEY
CAMPUS IN LAI CHI KOK

$2.000 PER YOUTH

INCLUDES TRAINING, GAMES
oL AENT, T-SHIRT,
AWARDS, AND MORE!

Contact AIC Youth Director Doug Wallace
sation: Pt $228306 E-ma : ‘

Baptism is an outward sign of the inward change
that is brought about by the grace of God,
through the Holy Spirit's work of regeneration.
It is a beautiful witness to the world proclaiming
that we belong to Jesus.

If you would like to be baptized on July 10 or
want to know more about baptism,
this class is for you:

Date: June 19 & 26
Time: 9:30-10:30 am
Where: Room 214

AIC and CAIS Present
Summer Basketball Camp

We are incredibly thankful for the Basketball
Camp is back this year. The basketball camp is
a safe space for students to have time away
from study, build meaningful and lasting

y relationships with other teens and adult leaders,
and have chances to refine their skills and be
confident with their bodies. This camp is
suitable for children in grades 5 to 9.

We are inviting AIC men or women who can
help to join as volunteers or coaches.

Date: 19 July - 3 August 2022
(Tuesdays & Wednesdays)

Time: 1400-1800

Age: Grades 5-6 & 7-9

Venue: CAISBV, Lai Chi Kok

Cost: $2,000 per youth

(includes basketball skills training, games, a
tournament, T-shirt, awards, and more)
If you have further questions,

you may email Coach Isaiah Gorres
(isaiahisaiah492 @gmail.com) or

Coach Doug Wallace (doug@aic.org.hk).

Being a father is one of the most difficult jobs and you all are doing really well.
Sending warm wishes on Father's Day to all the dads out there.



COVID-19 Update

With the continued easing of restrictions, we are pleased to announce that we
can increase our meeting capacity to 85% and no longer be required to pre-
register for our Sunday service. To comply with government restrictions vaccine
proof must be shown via the Leave Home Safe app, please note vaccine
dosage requirements increased on 31 May to three doses, for more details

visit the government website.

We kindly ask every person who enters Alliance Primary School,
Whampoa to help us fulfill the following government regulations:

« All persons aged 12 and above, must scan "Leave Home Safe"
before entering the school.

« Scan your vaccine pass at the check-in table before entering the
worship hall or going to the classroom, or dropping kids at the
Children's Church.

+ No consumption of food or beverage on the premises.

Financial Update Adult (Sat/Sun) & Children

- Attendance: 160
April 2022 to
Present General Fund: $51,029.10

Budget/week: $88,470.00
(Week 12) Missions & Others: $4,250.00

General Fund & Other Income:
April 2022 to Present $576,783.40
Budget for April 2022 to Present:
$973,170.00

+/- Budget ($396,386.60)
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Praise & Prayer Night gathers every Wednesday evening. As we pray
together, bringing our needs and concerns before the Lord, we aim to unite in
mind and heart in asking God to move in a powerful way in our family,
community and our city.

To experience the power of prayer, come! Pray with your church — pastor,
elders, and other AlCers over Zoom from 6:30 to 7:30 pm on Wednesday
nights.

You can come and go as your schedule allows.

For prayer requests, please email jouise @aic.org.hk.

The Zoom meeting ID is 893 3618 8104 and Password 114410

To give, you may donate through
online transfer or by mailing a check
to the AIC office, 21 Tak Fung Street,
Whampoa.

HSBC Account: 012-184 255-838
(Alliance International Church)

Donations to AIC are tax-deductible, and
receipts will be available to all donors who
include their personal details. To help us keep
track of your donations and to issue you a
receipt or an annual giving report, please email
a copy of your transfer receipt along with your
full name to dorie@aic.org.hk.

Announcements are available at our eBulletin.

To receive our

updates,

subscribe to

AlC eBulletin!

Be the first to know about classes, events,
activities, and ministry updates.



